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Dear Mr. Tanoue, 

SUBJECT: FILE NUMBER: 2011/GEN-8 

Thank you for the opportunity to offer comments on the Department of Environmental Services' 
application to amend Special Use Permit No. 2008/SUP-2. 

At its July 27, 2011 meeting, Makakilo/Kapolei/Honokai Hale Neighborhood Board No. 34 voted in 
opposition to the amendment of Special Use Permit No. 2008/SUP-2 which would delete the July 31, 
2012 deadline to cease disposal of municipal solid waste at the Waimanalo Gulch Sanitary Landfill. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 330-5769. 

Sincerely, 

Leland Ribac for 
George S. Yamamoto 
Chair 
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